
THE STEEL COMPANY OF CANADA,LIMITED

MONTREAL Aug. 22nd, 1931.
H M. UAOUAYS

Vice-President

Sir Arthur W. Currie, K.C.3., 
Principal à Vice-Chancellor, 
HeGill University,
Montreal.

G.C.i,:.(î. , L • L . D. ,

Dear Sir Artnurj

very many thanks for your 
letter of August 18th, with the attached 
giving your approval of the ideas 
expressed regarding the relationship of the 
Graduates

v/hi ch 1

Society to McGill University.
I am very much indebted to you for the trouble 
you have taken.

Yours sincerely,

t/z X/
(/

HMJ/rh


